
 

 
January 2, 2025 

 

Dear CPS Energy Customer: 

Thank you for being our customer. We invite you to attend an open house to learn about a 
proposed project in your area—the Eastside Switching Station Project.  

The project involves the proposed installation of a new switching station in east Bexar County. 
The proposed switching station will require approximately 80 acres of property and multiple 
transmission line connections from the existing 138kV and 345kV lines.  
 
At the Open House, you will have the opportunity to learn more about the project and the steps 
required to complete the work. We welcome your questions, comments, and input regarding this 
project. CPS Energy team members directly involved with the project will be present to answer 
your questions and receive feedback you provide.  The Open House will have an informal 
“come and go” format with information stations addressing specific areas of the proposed 
project.   
 

 
CPS Energy Open House 

Eastside Switching Station Project 
 

January 15, 2025, 6-8 PM 
 

St. Jerome Catholic Church- O’Brien Hall 
 7955 Real Rd. 

San Antonio, TX 78263 

 

A brochure describing the proposed project and a map of the study area is included in this 
packet. Additional information will also be available at www.cpsenergy.com/infrastructure. Scroll 
down to the “Eastside Switching Station Project.”   
 
We look forward to meeting you, receiving feedback you provide, and answering your questions. 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to join us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Oscar Luevanos 
Project Manager  
S&T Regulatory Support 

 

http://www.cpsenergy.com/infrastructure



